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Year 5 Parent Lunch 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would like to invite you into school on Friday 26th May at 12noon to enjoy a school lunch with your child.  The cost of an adult 
meal is £3.00 payable via the link under Parent Lunch on ParentPay. The cost of the child’s meal is the usual £2.45. 

Mrs Lewandowski and her team will be serving the following: 

• Fish or fish finger and chips  

• Or macaroni cheese 

• Along with baked beans, garden peas and the usual salad bar.  

• The dessert for the day will be ice cream or fruit or yoghurt.  

 

If you would like to join us on the 26th May, as this is limited to 50 places. we would like to request that extended family don’t 
attend on this occasion. This will allow other parents to come for their children.  

Please indicate on ParentPay under the notes section what you would like for your meal and dessert. Unfortunately, you will be 
unable to attend without the payment being made in advance on ParentPay and we no longer take cash in school.  The child’s 
meal is to be paid for (on ParentPay) and requested in the usual way in the classroom.  

We look forward to you joining us on the day. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Perkins 

School Business Manager. 

 


